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NSG Group condemns the invasion of Ukraine by Russia.  

 

We applaud the courage of the Ukrainian people in resisting the Russian forces and we extend our 

deepest sympathy to those that have sadly lost family members in the conflict and those that have had 

to leave their homes to find safety.  

 

NSG Group has a longstanding business interest in Russia. In March 2022 we took the following actions 

regarding commercial operations in Russia:  

 

 With respect to NSG Group’s Russian joint venture (Pilkington Glass LLC), suspension of all 

glass trading arrangements between it and The Group and suspension of approval of 

significant new growth investment  

 

 Suspension of all other commercial trading with Russian companies   

 

These commitments will remain in place for as long as Russia continues with its invasion of Ukraine and 

is accordingly isolated by the international community.   

 

We will continue to monitor the situation in Ukraine and will take further actions if we consider it 

appropriate to do so. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


